ATTENTION MEMBERS OF RPEA CHAPTER 93:

To: All members of Chapter 93

From: Gerry Warner, Secretary

B,

All members of Chapter 93 are urged to attend an important meeting with
members of Chapter 22.

The major purpose of the meeting is to discuss the decline in membership and the
future of our respective Chapters, and to address other related matters.

The meeting is scheduled for MONDAY, MAY 23" at Pier 29 Restaurant, 1148
Ballena Blvd. in Alameda. The meeting will begin at 11:00 AM with lunch at 11:45
AM. Rosemary Knox, RPEA’s Director of Membership and Bob Van Etten, Area IlI
Director, will jointly lead the discussions. Frank Norick, Area lll Assistant Director
and President of Chapter 22 will assist them. '

I cannot overemphasize the importance of this meeting. The survival of the
Chapters hangs in the balance. Please make every effort to attend and
participate!

Make your paid reservations promptly. Final count the Monday prior to meeting.
No refunds. MAIL OR DROP OFF TO MARIE TODAY!

LUNCH RESERVATION $10.00 Make check payable to: R.P.E.A. #93.
Deadline for Paid Reservations is May 16". Mail check to:
Marie Bignone, 1606 Hibbard St., Alameda, CA 94501 (522-8344)

(cut here)
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RESERVATION FOR MAY 23rd MEETING. PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN WITH
YOUR CHECK.

NAME: RESERVATIONS:

GUEST NAME:




